桃園市立平鎮高中 104 學年度 第二學期 第三次期末考試卷 高一 英文科

適用班級:101-114

考試範圍:龍騰版 B2 L9~L12; Live 雜誌 May W1~W4; 4500 T31-36

答題說明:選擇題請依據題號劃卡。須繳回答案卡及答案卷

試卷張數:共3張5頁

注意事項:若因個人因素導致無法讀卡或是答案卷書寫不全,一律扣五分!

一、字彙選擇(共10分,每題1分)

1.	Stella sat there andh	er handkerchief into a knot beca	ause she was so nervous about the	e test result.
	(A) exaggerated	(B) twisted	(C) ensured	(D) indulged
2.	South Africa became a(n)	and independent country	in the mid-1990s. Before that, it	had been the colony of other
	stronger countries.			
	(A) democratic	(B) ritual	(C) timeless	(D) annual
3.	, the whole novel wa	as written in three weeks but it s	still had a perfect structure and pl	ots!
	(A) Modestly	(B) Remarkably	(C) Accurately	(D) Absolutely
4.	Human skills are the nation's i	most resource. The go	vernment should create a better w	orking environment to keep the
	experts from leaving Taiwan.			_
	(A) noticeable	(B) thrilling	(C) precious	(D) reasonable
5.	The woman was hurt	after being trapped in a burnin	g house; fortunately, the firemen	arrived soon and sent her to the
	ER as soon as possible.			
	(A) frequently	(B) gradually	(C) largely	(D) severely
6.	George Bernard Shaw was a(n	of simplifying Eng	lish spelling, but his theory didn'	t win much support at that time.
	(A) emperor	(B) chemist	(C) champion	(D) manufacturer
7.	The two parties had nonext week.	conflicts, but only some sm	nall disagreements. They will disc	uss the solution to this problem
	(A) major	(B) rusty	(C) involved	(D) noble
8.	If you commit a crime, you m	ust to punishment.		
	(A) expand	(B) gaze	(C) submit	(D) dye
9.	Laws have to balance the right	ts of the with the need	s of the group.	
	(A) editor	(B) relative	(C) resident	(D) individual
10.	Sue was so in her bo	ok that she didn't hear me callin	ng her.	
	(A) alert	(B) united	(C) absorbed	(D)essential
=	、 句型與文法測驗 (共 10)分,每題1分)		
11.	Jack's psychologist suggested	that he what he really	wanted and put his best foot forv	vard.
	(A) to figure out	(B) figured out	(C) figure out	(D) figuring out
12.	Sharon broke up with her boy	friend yesterday! She	all night because her eyes were	badly swollen.
	(A) must have cried	(B) must cry	(C) must to cry	(D) must crying
13.	If you want to be a good lister	ner, all you need to do is	to others interest.	
	(A) listening; in	(B) listen; with	(C) listening; with	(D) listen; in
14.	The weather was drea	dful that our school decided to	cancel the field trip that students	had expected for months.
	(A) too	(B) such	(C) so	(D) very
15.		andparents in a rural area of Tai	tung, where he was able to see th	e splendid ocean and
	mountains.			
	(A) raised	(B) risen	(C) arisen	(D) aroused
16.	Behind the warehouse		(0)1	(D) 1:11
	(A) has	(B) hid	(C) have	(D) hidden

17.	Janet forgot to pick up her for an hour.	son, Billy, at the kindergart	ten. When she finally got there	to take him, Billy on the bench
		(D) ::4:	(6) 111 14	(D) 1 tut
10	(A) had been sitting	(B) is sitting	(C) will sit	(D) has sitting
10.	English is one of			(D)
10	(A) viewed upon	(B) looked as	(C) regarded as	` '
19.	about him.	I from him since he went to	o Australia for working holiday	7. That's they worry so much
	(A) how	(B) when	(C) what	(D) why
20.	It was a wonderfu	l experience that I decided	to visit here again next year w	ith my family.
	(A) such	(B) so	(C) too	(D) than
Ξ	、綜合測驗 (共 40 分	· 每題 2 分)		
	(A)			
Col	ors are21 with dif	ferent meanings in differen	at cultures. Take color red as an	example. In Chinese culture, red is
beli	eved to22 good fo	ortune and well-being.	_23 red is given a positive	meaning in Chinese culture, red is closely
link	ed to anger and embarrassm	ent in western culture (as i	n the expressing "seeing red" a	nd "red in the face"). Another interesting
exa	mple can be observed in the	way that red and black is u	used in business. The increases	in share values are marked24
red	in Chinese stock markets; he	owever, it is the dropping s	tock prices that will be indicate	ed in red in western stock markets.
Mo	reover, black is considered the	ne color of mourning and is	s worn by everyone at a funera	l in the west. In Chinese culture, on the
				linen, and black is worn occasionally.
				s around you and think about their special
	anings they may have!	and of colomony of special	e overies, any to look at the color	s around you and think about their special
		(D) mafarmed	(C) associated	(D) related
	(A) developed	(B) referred	• •	(D) related
	(A) stand for	(B) stand as	(C) standing for	(D) standingas
	(A) Whether	(B) Besides	(C) Perhaps	(D) While
	(A) on	(B) with	(C) to	(D) in
25.	(A), that are made up	(B), which are made up	(C), that are made up of	(D), which are made up of
	(B)			
The	ere are numerous volunteer of	rganizations in Taiwan,	26 Tzu Chi Foundation	, the Red Cross, World Vision, and the
Ger	nesis Social Welfare Foundate	tion. Volunteer are people of	of all ages, genders, occupation	s and nationalities. They27 to
helj	p victims of some major nati	aral disasters like the 1999	earthquake, the 2004 Asian tsu	nami, and the 2008 earthquake in China.
The	Youth Knowledge Network	(YKN) is a smaller but eq	ually active organization main	ly28 of college and high school
				ational Park and launched the AIDS
				re people want to30 volunteering
				sonal development. Best of all, since you
	•	-	unteer work can bring a deep so	•
	(A) including	(B) included	(C) include	(D) inclusive to
	_			
	(A) protested	(B) rushed	(C) avoided	(D) promised
	(A) making up	(B) composed of	(C) composed	(D) consisted
	(A) sorrowful	(B) opposite	(C) controversial	(D) pure
30.	(A) devote themselves to	(B) dedicated to	(C) devoted themselves to	(D) dedicate to
	(C)			
The	e Taj Mahal is one of the sev	en wonders in the world. T	The31 you enter the per	fectly symmetrical Taj Mahal, a raised
ma	rble watercourse comes into	view. It stands seventy-six	meters in height,32 in	milky white sunlight. Tagore, a renowned

When Emperor Jahan was fifteen years old, he fell in love34 his wife34 first sight. Since then, he loved no oth woman35 her. Emperor Jahan loved his wife so much that he even named her "Jewel of the Palace." 31. (A) moment (B) memory (C) constant (D) insistent	
	er
31 (A) moment (B) memory (C) constant	
31. (A) moment (B) memory (C) constant (D) insistent	
32. (A) bathing (B) bathed (C) was bathing (D) was bathed	
33. (A) informed (B) sensed (C) parted (D) praised	
34. (A) with; on (B) on; at (C) with; at (D) on; with	
35. (A) except (B) instead (C) except for (D) instead of	
(D)	
Twenty years ago, two friends promised36 each other on a certain corner of a street, if they were both alive. One of the	ıem
named Bob headed for the West, and the other one Jimmy went to New York. They tried sending letters to keep in touch with e	
other. Soon they lost touch,37 Bob was constantly moving from place to place. However, they never forgot about their	
appointment and looked forward to seeing each other again.	
On that very day, Bob stood on the corner,38 for Jimmy. This caught a patrolling police officer's eye, for it was a freez	ino
cold night so the officer walked up to Bod and talked to him. Bob told the officer the story between him and Jimmy and his life	•
the West. Bob said, "Life in the West was tough. I had been competing with some smart guys and taking a few chances. But I c	
well." The officer also complimented Bob by saying, "39 a true friend you are!" While they were talking, the officer of	
to light Bob's cigar. As the officer40 the match, he saw a scar near Bob's keen eyes and a gold pin with a large diamon	
his scarf.	u on
37. (A) hence (B) therefore (C) though (D) since	
38. (A) waiting (B) waited (C) was waiting (D) was waited	
39. (A) Whether (B) What (C) How (D) Too	
39. (A) Whether (B) What (C) How (D) Too	
39. (A) Whether (B) What (C) How (D) Too	
39. (A) Whether (B) What (C) How (D) Too 40. (A) strike (B) stroke (C) struck (D) strict 四、文意選填(共15分,每題1分)	
39. (A) Whether (B) What (C) How (D) Too 40. (A) strike (B) stroke (C) struck (D) strict 四、文意選填(共 15 分,每題 1 分) (A)	7
39. (A) Whether (B) What (C) How (D) Too 40. (A) strike (B) stroke (C) struck (D) strict 四、文意選填(共15分,每題1分)	
39. (A) Whether (B) What (C) How (D) Too 40. (A) strike (B)stroke (C) struck (D) strict 四、文意選填(共 15 分,每題 1 分) (A) (A)formation (B) retiring (C) fashion (D)surroundings (E) practical	ing
39. (A) Whether (B) What (C) How (D) Too 40. (A) strike (B)stroke (C) struck (D) strict 四、文意選填(共 15 分,每題 1 分) (A) (A)formation (B) retiring (C) fashion (D)surroundings (E) practical (AB)precaution (AC)tripped	-
39. (A) Whether (B) What (C) How (D) Too 40. (A) strike (B) stroke (C) struck (D) strict 四、文意選集(共15分,每題1分) (A) (A) (A) (A) (B) retiring (C) fashion (D) surroundings (E) practical (AB) precaution (AC) tripped One autumn night, I had dinner with some of my fellows, who are great fun, for they are fond of playing41 jokes. Dur	is
39. (A) Whether (B) What (C) How (D) Too 40. (A) strike (B)stroke (C) struck (D) strict 四、文意選填(共15分,每題1分) (A) (A) (A) (A) (B) retiring (C) fashion (D)surroundings (E) practical (AB)precaution (AC)tripped One autumn night, I had dinner with some of my fellows, who are great fun, for they are fond of playing41 jokes. Dur the dinner, my friends' moods seemed a bit too light because they laughed in an exaggerated42 for the whole night. The immediately aroused my suspicion that they were planning something. After43 for the night, I quickly lit all the candle my room. As a44, I pulled the mattress to the floor and went to bed. Hours later, I was awakened by a monster crush.	nis es in ning
39. (A) Whether (B) What (C) How (D) Too 40. (A) strike (B) stroke (C) struck (D) strict 四、文意選填(共15分,每題1分) (A) (A) (A) (A) (B) retiring (C) fashion (D) surroundings (E) practical (AB) precaution (AC) tripped One autumn night, I had dinner with some of my fellows, who are great fun, for they are fond of playing41 jokes. Dur the dinner, my friends' moods seemed a bit too light because they laughed in an exaggerated42 for the whole night. The immediately aroused my suspicion that they were planning something. After43 for the night, I quickly lit all the candle my room. As a44, I pulled the mattress to the floor and went to bed. Hours later, I was awakened by a monster crush on me! The noise brought my friends to my room, and together we found a servant, who was45 over by my mattress.	nis es in ning
39. (A) Whether (B) What (C) How (D) Too 40. (A) strike (B)stroke (C) struck (D) strict 四、文意選填(共15分,每題1分) (A) (A) (A) (A) (B) retiring (C) fashion (D)surroundings (E) practical (AB)precaution (AC)tripped One autumn night, I had dinner with some of my fellows, who are great fun, for they are fond of playing41 jokes. Dur the dinner, my friends' moods seemed a bit too light because they laughed in an exaggerated42 for the whole night. The immediately aroused my suspicion that they were planning something. After43 for the night, I quickly lit all the candle my room. As a44, I pulled the mattress to the floor and went to bed. Hours later, I was awakened by a monster crush.	nis es in ning
39. (A) Whether (B) What (C) How (D) Too 40. (A) strike (B)stroke (C) struck (D) strict 四、文意選填(共15分,每題1分) (A) (A) (A) (A)formation (B) retiring (C) fashion (D)surroundings (E) practical (AB)precaution (AC)tripped One autumn night, I had dinner with some of my fellows, who are great fun, for they are fond of playing41 jokes. Dur the dinner, my friends' moods seemed a bit too light because they laughed in an exaggerated42 for the whole night. The immediately aroused my suspicion that they were planning something. After43 for the night, I quickly lit all the candle my room. As a44, I pulled the mattress to the floor and went to bed. Hours later, I was awakened by a monster crush on me! The noise brought my friends to my room, and together we found a servant, who was45 over by my mattress. The joke was finally played, but I played it on myself!	nis es in ning
39. (A) Whether (B) What (C) How (D) Too 40. (A) strike (B)stroke (C) struck (D) strict 四、文意選集(共15分,每題1分) (A) (A)formation (B) retiring (C) fashion (D)surroundings (E) practical (AB)precaution (AC)tripped One autumn night, I had dinner with some of my fellows, who are great fun, for they are fond of playing41jokes. Dur the dinner, my friends' moods seemed a bit too light because they laughed in an exaggerated42 for the whole night. The immediately aroused my suspicion that they were planning something. After43 for the night, I quickly lit all the candle my room. As a44, I pulled the mattress to the floor and went to bed. Hours later, I was awakened by a monster crust on me! The noise brought my friends to my room, and together we found a servant, who was45 over by my mattress. The joke was finally played, but I played it on myself!	nis es in ning s.
39. (A) Whether (B) What (C) How (D) Too 40. (A) strike (B)stroke (C) struck (D) strict 四、文意選填(共15分,每題1分) (A) (A) (A) (A)formation (B) retiring (C) fashion (D)surroundings (E) practical (AB)precaution (AC)tripped One autumn night, I had dinner with some of my fellows, who are great fun, for they are fond of playing41 jokes. Dur the dinner, my friends' moods seemed a bit too light because they laughed in an exaggerated42 for the whole night. Thimmediately aroused my suspicion that they were planning something. After43 for the night, I quickly lit all the candle my room. As a44, I pulled the mattress to the floor and went to bed. Hours later, I was awakened by a monster crush on me! The noise brought my friends to my room, and together we found a servant, who was45 over by my mattress. The joke was finally played, but I played it on myself! (B) (A) matter (B) symbol (C) hygiene (D) shapes and sizes (E) dyed (AB)dignity.	ais es in ning s.
39. (A) Whether (B) What (C) How (D) Too 40. (A) strike (B)stroke (C) struck (D) strict 四、文意選集(共15分,每題1分) (A) (A)formation (B) retiring (C) fashion (D)surroundings (E) practical (AB)precaution (AC)tripped One autumn night, I had dinner with some of my fellows, who are great fun, for they are fond of playing41jokes. Dur the dinner, my friends' moods seemed a bit too light because they laughed in an exaggerated42 for the whole night. The immediately aroused my suspicion that they were planning something. After43 for the night, I quickly lit all the candle my room. As a44, I pulled the mattress to the floor and went to bed. Hours later, I was awakened by a monster crust on me! The noise brought my friends to my room, and together we found a servant, who was45 over by my mattress. The joke was finally played, but I played it on myself!	ail to
39. (A) Whether (B) What (C) How (D) Too 40. (A) strike (B)stroke (C) struck (D) strict 四、文意選填(共15分,每題1分) (A) (A) (A) (A) (A) (A) (A) (A	ail to
39. (A) Whether (B) What (C) How (D) Too 40. (A) strike (B)stroke (C) struck (D) strict 四、文意選填(共15分,每題1分) (A) (A)formation (B) retiring (C) fashion (D)surroundings (E) practical (AB)precaution (AC)tripped One autumn night, I had dinner with some of my fellows, who are great fun, for they are fond of playing 41 jokes. Dur the dinner, my friends' moods seemed a bit too light because they laughed in an exaggerated 42 for the whole night. Thimmediately aroused my suspicion that they were planning something. After 43 for the night, I quickly lit all the candle my room. As a 44 , I pulled the mattress to the floor and went to bed. Hours later, I was awakened by a monster crust on me! The noise brought my friends to my room, and together we found a servant, who was 45 over by my mattress. The joke was finally played, but I played it on myself! (B) (A) matter (B) symbol (C) hygiene (D) shapes and sizes (E) dyed (AB)dignity. The history of facial hair is as long and varied as the history of man himself. Facial hair comes in all 46 from duck's togoatee. The reason that people grow facial hair varies with time. In prehistoric times, men grew beards to make themselves lost stronger and meaner during battle. Moreover, beards can protect their face from the harsh weather. Then, facial hair became the 47 of wealth and power. Egyptian kings- for that 48 vere false metal beards as a sign of their royal position.	es in ning s. y ail to ok ee In
39. (A) Whether (B) What (C) How (D) Too 40. (A) strike (B)stroke (C) struck (D) strict 四、文意選集(共15分,每題1分) (A) (A)formation (B) retiring (C) fashion (D)surroundings (E) practical (AB)precaution (AC)tripped One autumn night, I had dinner with some of my fellows, who are great fun, for they are fond of playing41 jokes. Dur the dinner, my friends' moods seemed a bit too light because they laughed in an exaggerated42 for the whole night. The immediately aroused my suspicion that they were planning something. After43 for the night, I quickly lit all the candle my room. As a44, I pulled the mattress to the floor and went to bed. Hours later, I was awakened by a monster crust on me! The noise brought my friends to my room, and together we found a servant, who was45 over by my mattress. The joke was finally played, but I played it on myself! (B) (A) matter (B) symbol (C) hygiene (D) shapes and sizes (E) dyed (AB)dignity. The history of facial hair is as long and varied as the history of man himself. Facial hair comes in all46 from duck's togotee. The reason that people grow facial hair varies with time. In prehistoric times, men grew beards to make themselves locations and meaner during battle. Moreover, beards can protect their face from the harsh weather. Then, facial hair became the	wis es in ning s. y ail to ok ee In cial

1	1	7	•
ſ	٠		

(C)			
(A) whether	(B) concentrate on	(C) objectionable	(D) furthermore
(E) bring to	(AB) on the contrary		
In Jurassic Park,	scientists51 dinosau	rs51 life by using the DNA of	dead animals. Today, similar technological
			s the northern white rhino. There are on
			lowever, some people think that scientis
			ill have a chance of surviving53
			se extinct species. They see this kind
	ng God" and find it55		• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •
		-	
工、明确训练(45人,右右1人)		
五、阅读测概 (共5分,每題1分)		

Color is everywhere. But do you know how colors influence our body and mind? It has been proven that the combination of a yellow background and black type is the best choice for print material. When we read material printed like this, it seems to make a stronger impression so that readers will remember longer what they read. Furthermore, Washington State University recently announced the discovery that patients can tolerate more pain, recover more quickly and use fewer drugs when they stay in a room filled with a lot of greenery. Businesses can also benefit a lot from doing research on color. Marketing researchers say it is important for a company to use colors carefully in its brand names and products. As shown by their research, blue sends out a message of stability and brown indicates reliability, while too much yellow may make people lose their patience. Some studies further suggest that blue and green enable people to eat more slowly, while orange and red make people eat faster and eat more. This perhaps explains why Ronald McDonald wears red-striped clothes, and KFC and Pizza Hut have both chosen red as the major color of their businesses.

- 56. () What is the main idea of the passage?
 - (A) Color is everywhere.
 - (B) Colors have the power to influence our mind and body.
 - (C) Companies should be cautious of using any colors in their ads.
 - (D) The science of color is a mythical science.
- 57. () According to the passage, what kind of printed material can best enhance readers' memory?
 - (A) Black type with a yellow background.
 - (B) Yellow type with a black background.
 - (C) A Black-and-yellow background.
 - (D) Any combination of black and yellow.
- 58. () Which statement is NOT mentioned in the passage?
 - (A) Green and blue can make people eat more slowly.
 - (B) Blue indicates stability.
 - (C) Brown is likely to please customers.
 - (D) Green is helpful to patients.
- 59. () Why do chain stores such as McDonald's, KFC and Pizza Hut use red as their major color?
 - (A) Because red is widely used in most restaurants.
 - (B) Because red helps people to eat more.
 - (C) Because red is a bright color.
 - (D) It is only a coincidence.
- 60. () What can be inferred from the study released by Washington State University?
 - (A) Patients are advised not to take too much medicine.
 - (B) Most pains are tolerable.
 - (C) Hospitals should be more careful in using medicine.
 - (D) Hospitals are advised to decorate patients' rooms with lots of greenery.

六、文意字彙(共10分,每題1分) My brotherhas a white-c r job, working in an office from nine to five every day. 2. All of Laura's classmates were e____s of her grades. 3. In some societies, women still have to fight for job e y. I had no idea why the stranger was g ning at me so strangely. 4. This website was created last month, so some web pages are still under c___ 5. 6. When Donald was informed of the bad news, he couldn't help t ling all over. d has it that Liao Tien-ding, a Taiwanese hero, slept with his eyes open. 7. After regular practice, John's English speaking ability seems to have s I wear a suit only on special o ns such as weddings or funerals. 10. The sunrise seen from the top of Alishan is so m t that many visitors come a long way to admire it. 七、引導式翻譯(共10分,毎題1分) 一些有趣的例子包含:紅色及黑色和白色。在西方社會和華人社會裡,就含意來說,人們對它們有很不一樣的看法。 Some interesting examples include red, black, and white, which are seen differently by western and Chinese societies ___11____t__12_____13____their meanings. 然而,志工所做的不只那些。有些志工淨灘和清理社區,或照顧流浪動物。有些為獨居老人跑腿。 Yet volunteers do much more than that. Some volunteers clean up beaches and neighborhoods or take care of stray animals.Others 14 e 15 ds for old people living by themselves. C. 但令人遗憾的是,在生第十四個小孩時她突然逝世,享年三十八歲。 But sadly, while ____16_____17_____18____ their fourteenth child, she died suddenly at the age of thirty-eight. D. 如果你對這件事情有任何意見,請不要客氣說出來。 If you have any opinions about this matter, please feel free to _____19_____20____. 答案卷 CLASS: NO: NAME:

1	2	3	4	5
6	7	8	9	10
	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,			
11	12	13	14	15
11		13	14	13
16	17	18	19	20

請以藍筆或黑筆完整書寫答案否則不予計分

(此張須繳回!)

	桃園市立平鎮高級中學 104學年第2學期 期末考一年級不限組別英文 II [20160627100050101042] 全體考生 試題分析表																							
題號	題型	題分	標準答案	Α	全體 B	С	D	559 E	未	Ā A	∍分 約 Β	E C	D	151 E	未	低 A	分組 B	C	D	151 E	未	全體答 對密	難易 指數	鑑別 指數
1	單選題	1	В	34	387	88	50	0	.0	4		. 12	10	0	0	21	76	36	18	0		69.23%	0.666	0.325
2	單選題	11	Α	454	57	18	30	0		129		7	9	0	0	100	26	7	18	0		81.22%	0.758	0.192
3	軍選題	1	<u>B</u>	38		124	106	0	0	2			12	0	0	17	39	63	32	0	0	52.06%	0.523	0.530
4	單選題	1 1	C	98	43	352	66	0	0		16	125 15	11 111	0	0	40 40	20 25	55 43	36 43	0	0	62.97% 52.59%	0.596 0.510	0.464 0.450
5	單 <u>選題</u> 單選題	1	D C	69 41		129 339	294 67	0	0	9	_		13	0	0	19	29	74	29	0	0	60.64%	0.516	0.430
7	里選題 單選題	1	A	357	34		44	0	0		8	16	3	0	0	67	14	50	20	0		63.86%	0.632	0.212
8	軍選題	1	Ĉ	92	65		40	0	0	12	7	127	5	0	0	51	31	48	21	0	0		0.579	0.523
9	單選題	1	D	44		170	231	0	1	8	21	41	81	0	0	10	48	49	43	0	1	41.32%	0.411	0.252
10	單選題	1	С	64		383	81	0	0		8	120	12	0	0	20	14		33	0	0	68.52%	0.675	0.238
11	單選題	1	С	52	328		51	0	0		75	50		0	0	8	96		_15	0	0	22.90%	0.272	0.119
12	單選題	11	Α	474	38	20	27	0	0		4	2	5	0	0		19		14	0	_0	84.79%	0.818	0.219
13	單選題	1_	В	60	186			0	0		69		60	0	0	33	42	27	49	0	0	33.27%	0.368	0.179
14	單選題	1	<u>C</u> _	23	30		101	0	0	3	8	140	0	0	0	16		116	1	0	0	90.34%	0.848	0.159
15	<u>單選題</u>	1 1	A	338	335	35 61	101	0	0	118 6		15	10 19	0	0	67 23	36 58	11 27	37 43	0	0		0.613 0.560	0.338
16	<u>單選題</u> 單選題	$\frac{1}{1}$	В	47 509	333	3	116 40	0		145			3	0	0		<u>اةد</u> 6	1	16	0	0		0.300	0.331
17 18	<u> </u>	1 1	A C	29	84		47	0	0		8		9	0	0		30		25	0	0	71.38%	0.695	0.113
19	軍選題	1	D	9	16		532	0	0		8		141	0	0	6	6	1	139	0	0	94.99%	0.924	0.020
20	<u> </u>	1	A	534	17		5	0		145	3		2	0	Ŏ		12	2	1	0	0	95.53%	0.930	0.060
21	單選題	2	C	50			19	0	0	7	4	138	2	0	0		9	95	9	0	0	84.97%	0.772	0.285
22	單選題	2	A	500			1	0		144	1	6	0	0	0		3	29	1	0	0	89.45%	0.868	0.172
23	單選題	2	D	16			_	0	0			0		0	0	8	42	10	91	0	0		0.755	0.305
24	單選題	2	<u>D</u>	67	106		358	0	1	11	21	7		0	1	30	38	13	<u>70</u>	0	0	64.04%	0.599	0.272
25	單選題	2	D	6		59	432	0	0	1 138	11	1		0	0 0	2 104	24 24	32 19	94 4	0	0	77.10% 83.90%	0.738 0.801	0.245 0.225
26	單選題 單選題	2	A B	469 54	51 411	31 22	8 72	0	0	7 7			3 10	0	0	18	81	16	36	0	0		0.705	0.223
27	<u>里選題</u> 單選題	2	C	37	83		78	0	0			106		0	0		16		24	0		64.58%	0.636	0.132
29	單選題	2	C	85	126		34	0	0		1		4	0	0	30	54	46	21	0	0		0.523	0.437
30	軍選題	2	A	435		88	25	0	. 0	129			3	0	* 0	80	7	48	16	0	0	77.82%	0.692	0.325
31	單選題	2	A	525		10	4	0	0		·	2	1	0	0		14	6	3	0	0	93.92%	0.897	0.099
32	單選題	2	В	128	350			0	0					0	0		68		20	0	0	62.61%	0.623	0.344
33	軍選題	2	D	91	70	_		0	0		_			0	0	44	32		64	0	0	67.26%	0.636	0.424
34	單選題	2_	C	55	T		26	0	0				-	0	0		8 3	118 20	1 17	0	0	87.48% 86.58%	0.838	0.113
35	<u>單選題</u>	2 2	A C	484 30	24		26 57	0	0	134 6		12 126	13	0	0			112	19	0	0	80.32%	0.788	0.132
36	單選題 單選題	2	D	9			411	1	0		t			0	0	2	45			1	0	73.52%	0.666	0.364
38	單選題	2	A	439				0		134		9		0	Ŏ		23	32	8		0	78.53%	0.735	0.305
39	單選題	2	В	12	503		4	1	0				_		0				1		0	89.98%	0.861	0.172
40	單選題	2	C	51	225	278	5		0	8	44	98	1	0	0	26	69	53	3		0		0.500	0.298
41	複選題	1	E	79		99		373	0						0	39	21	41	9		0	66.55%	0.632	0.417
42	複選題	1	C	292		70		35		85					0	65	41	20	45		<u>l</u>	10.20%	0.132	0.146
43	複選題	1	B	270	390					14 124			17	3	0	65 74	65 49	41 21	18 30		0	62.61% 46.69%	0.570 0.447	0.517 0.457
44	<u>複選題</u> 複選題	1	AB AC	379 425						131				2	0 0	82	49	70		9	0			0.450
45	複選題	1	D	423			439		1						0	20	27	17	83		0	78.53%		0.430
47	複選題	1	В	80										2	0		90		13		0	77.28%	0.669	0.437
48	複選題	1	A	384			44	30	0	124			3	7	0		49		25	16	0	44.19%	0.444	0.384
49	複選題	1	E	53	53	24	15	448	0	14	8	3	2	131	0	27	34	13	11	83	0	80.14%		0.318
50	複選題	1	C	180						-		118			0		65		9		_0	54.92%		0.477
51	複選題	1	E	5				481					1	139	0	3	44	7			1	85.87%	0.788	0.265
52	複選題	1	B	1	486		_							-	0		104				I	86.76%	0.801	0.238
53	複選題	1 -1	D	68			464		1					1	1	35 50	8 6				$\frac{1}{1}$	83.01% 62.25%	0.748 0.556	0.225 0.477
54	複選題	 	A	355											0 0						1	48.84%	0.500	0.477
55 56	複選題 單選題	1	C B	245 26			12	T .			_		7		0			_		0	3	88.73%	0.831	0.404
57	単選題 軍選題	1	A	491				T							0		22	9			3	87.84%	0.825	0.179
58	單選題	1	C	25								·			0		22				3	68.34%		
59	單選題	1	В	7		15	5	0			143	5	1	0	0	4	130	10	4	0	3	94.45%	0.904	
60	單選題	1	D	37			429	0	4	6					0		28				3			
											選埕	[題]	五選	項以	上各	題以	1(或	A) 表	示作	答正確	笙, 2	(或B)表	示作答針	昔誤